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Dear Students,

As you are aware, the elections of office bearers of the Delhi University Students” Union
and of the members of the Central Council for the year 2012-2013 are going to be held on
September 14, 2012.

The institution of a union for students'is an important and integral part of the University
and the election to this institution is one of the significant features of the academic life of
our university. Participation in large numbers to elect your representatives is an effective
and democratic way to ensure that they carry the confidence of the entire student
community and this shall ensure that they voice your views. It is thus important that
students turn up in large numbers to participate in this exercise. If you exercise your
democratic rights in a judicious way it would be able to ensure the selection of a capable
team which will represent you on the Delhi University Students’ Union to carry forward
your aspirations.

This year the University is desirous of using technology to advantage so that we may
bring about efficiency, transparency and at the same time reduce the use of paper. I am
certain that you will help us in this endeavour by taking advantage of these online
services through the University of Delhi’s website.

With best wishes,

Dinesh Singh




